
Important Notice: Bulk Waste Disposal 

Dear Residents, 

We are writing to inform you about the upcoming bulk waste disposal service in our community. 

This initiative aims to assist residents in disposing of large items that are not accepted in regular 

trash collection. 

Bulk Waste Disposal Schedule 

• Date: Saturday, March 25, 2023 

• Time: 8:00 AM - 2:00 PM 

• Location: Community Center Parking Lot, 123 Main St. 

Items Accepted 

The following items will be accepted for disposal: 

• Furniture (e.g., sofas, chairs, tables) 

• Mattresses and box springs 

• Appliances (e.g., refrigerators, washing machines) 

• Electronics (e.g., televisions, computers) 

Additional Information 

Please note that hazardous materials, yard waste, and construction debris will not be accepted. 

Residents must transport items to the disposal site themselves and should arrive no later than 

1:30 PM to ensure proper disposal. 

If you have any questions or require further information, please contact our office at (123) 456-

7890 or email us at info@community.org. 

Thank you for your cooperation! 

Sincerely, 

The Community Waste Management Team 


